
HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD 

Public Question Sheet

HWBB Date: 
6th July 2017

Member of the Public:

Mr Bickerton, Oswestry

Question (s):
“Why am I being misled by the Council regarding the Better Care Fund, 
when the Public Health Supplement to the NHS Constitution states that 
the local Council should take into account all 7 articles of the NHS 
Constitution, one of which is to be open and transparent with the public. I 
do not believe they are doing this with the Better Care Fund.” 

HWBB Response:

The Chair will ask Mr Bickerton to ask 
his question once the BCF item has 
been presented and discussed by the 
Board. The Board will provide a verbal 
response.

Other comments:


